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I am expressing my support for HB3103, I feel it is a common sense, good  bill that 

aligns with both the Oregon and U.S. Constitutions, which call for responsible 

management of our natural resources for the benefit OF THE PEOPLE.  

 

My understanding of HB3103 it will direct the state forester to establish and publish 

sustainable harvest levels on state forests, ensuring that timber sales are transparent 

for local businesses that depend on this resource. This bill does not increase harvest 

levels but will provide clarity and accountability in forest management. By 

implementing an inventory system and ensuring transparency, it will better support 

timber dependent communities and help prevent wildfires by responsibly managing of 

our forests health.  

 

At its core, I feel HB3103 is about following through on promises made, and ensuring 

that our state’s resources are managed effectively and responsibly.  

 

I encourage you to support this bill, as I feel it represents good stewardship of 

Oregon’s forests, our economy, and the well being of our communities. 

 

Thank you 


